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During the 4th quarter of 2013, Lazytown inadvertently included a fleeting ½ second display 

of the URL for a web site (www.lazytown.com) that did not conform to the FCC’s commercial 

limits rules for web site displays in children’s programming. The display of the URL was a fleeting 

and isolated event.  Because this incident occurred prior to Licensee’s undergoing a long-form 

transfer of control in 2019, the incident does not affect Licensee’s response to the Children’s 

Programming Commercial Limitations certification, pursuant to FCC policy and the renewal 

application instructions. 


